
Motion – Faversham Tip 
 
Kent County Council have announced a plan to permanently shut down a number of 
public tips (also known to HWRC's, Household Waste & Recycling Centres) including 
Faversham tip on Salter's Lane. 
 
Residents have voiced their deep concerns about this cut to a well used service. The 
closure will force local residents to travel to Sittingbourne, Canterbury or other tips, 
costing us all time and money. It will create more traffic and may well lead to more 
fly-tipping. It will also mean jobs in Faversham, belonging to people who work at the 
tip, will be lost and potentially additional costs to the Borough council.  
 
This Council strongly opposes the proposed closure and asks the leader to contact 
the relevant cabinet member at Kent county council to make our opposition known.  
 
Proposed by: Councillor Hannah Perkin 
Seconded by: Councillor Chris Williams 


